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                                                                                            Date: 24th June 2019 
Rt Hon Sajid Javid MP 
Home Secretary 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary, 
 
Thank you for your letter commissioning the MAC to advise on potential future salary 
thresholds and the range at which they could be set. This is an important issue for 
Government and businesses alike and the MAC welcome the opportunity to further 
develop the evidence-base it produced for the EEA Migration in the UK report.    
 
The MAC looks forward to engaging with colleagues in Government, business and 
all other interested parties to produce a high quality evidence-based report in 
response to this commission.  The MAC will aim to produce its final report and 
recommendations in January 2020. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 

 
 

Professor Alan Manning 

Chair Migration Advisory Committee  

mailto:mac@homeoffice.gov.uk

